
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Greetings: 

Last quarter the Foundation News was increased to six pages and we will need six pages again this quarter.  In 
May we celebrate Syttende Mai and this year 2018 we look back twenty years when we celebrated the Sons of Norway 
Foundation in Canada Fund Raising Alaska Cruise, in May 1998. 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƳƻƴǘƘ L ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘ ōȅ ŦƻŎǳǎƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ άC!b!¢¦[[9b Ch[Y {h/L9¢¸έΦ 
The Fanatullen Folk Society is very grateful for the grant received from the Sons of Norway Foundation in Canada 

for the $1,000.00 which was used to offset the expenses of our Scandinavian folk dance workshop, banquet and dance 
held September 14th, 15th and 16th, 2017.  The workshop attracted dancers from Alberta, British Columbia and 
Saskatchewan. 

Folk dances taught were primarily from Norwegian traditions, the instructors demonstrated Bygdedans from 
several areas of Norway wearing traditional Norwegian Bunads.  The targets were met for numbers of people attending 
for both the workshop and Banquet. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It would not be a Foundation Newsletter if there was no mention of one of the easiest ways for contributing to YOUR 
FoundationΦ  LΩƳ ǎǳǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƘŀŘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ƎǊŜŜǘƛƴƎǎ ŀƴŘ ƭŜǘǘŜǊǎ ŦǊƻƳ ȅƻǳǊ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƭŀǘƛǾŜǎ ƛƴ ōƻǘƘ /ŀƴŀŘŀ ŀƴŘ 
Norway. 
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SAVE YOUR STAMPS  

 
 

 

 

Over the years, you the Lodges and members, have collected 
about $6,000.00 worth of stamps for your Foundation.  This shows 
what, with very little effort what you can do for your Foundation. 
L ǊŜŀŘ ƛƴ IŀǊŘŀƴƎŜǊ bhΦ млфΩǎ άb¸I9¢9wέ ǘƘŀǘ ϷтрлΦлл worth of stamps 
had been passed on to Russ.  After enquiring further I was told the 
Hardanger Foundation Director, Darlene, had received a call from an 
anonymous ŘƻƴƻǊ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ƘŜǊ ƘǳǎōŀƴŘΩǎ ǎǘŀƳǇǎΦ  {ƘŜ 
heard the Sons of Norway collected Stamps she donated several large 
bins.   

Maybe you know of someone either in your Lodge or a friend 
that has been a stamp collector and is no longer interested. 

JUST ASK 
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WHERE ARE THEY NOW 

 
 

One of the many reasons for publishing the Foundation News was to try to keep you 
ǇƻǎǘŜŘ ƻƴ ά²ƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǿέΦ  L ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ŀ recognition brochure from a past Foundation 
Board member, Thelma Dorin on her son who was a Scholarship Recipient in 1981. 
 

  Dr. Craig Dorin receive his doctor of veterinary medicine from the Western College of Veterinary Medicine, Saskatoon 
in 1985.  His career includes 11 years in a large animal practice in Kamloops, B.C. and two additional years as Technical 
Services with Hoechst Roussel Vet.  In 1998 he joined Veterinary Agri-Health Services where he has been managing partner 
ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ Ǉŀǎǘ мо ȅŜŀǊǎΦ  5ǊΦ 5ƻǊƛƴΩǎ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ƎǊƻǿǘƘ ǇǊƻƳƻ ōŜŜŦ ŎŀǘǘƭŜ ǿŜƭŦŀǊŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƴŀǘǳǊŀƭ ōŜŜŦΦ 

Dr. Dorin is actively involved in the mentorship of youth in the cattle industry and veterinary students at the 
University of Calgary 

 

SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS 

 

Megan Ward accepting 
from International 

Director, Gloria Benazic 
 

                                                           

 
We get many thank-you 
letters from Scholarship 
Recipients but this one is in 
Norwegian and I felt it 
should be shared. 

 
Roxy Kjosness accepting 
for daughter Breana Olsen, 
Ariane Harpe, Valhalla 
Center Scholarship, Kelly 
Greenwall, Foundation 
Secretary, Helen Evjen 

 

Brendan Morris-Reade, 
Emily Blacklaws and Mathew 

Blacklaws accepting from 
Foundation Treasurer, Erik 

Brochmann 

 

Haley Hitchen 
accepting from 

National 
Foundation 
Director, 

Thelma Lysne. 

 

 

PRESENTATIONS 
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The past three years I have been reporting that Varden Lodge No. 19 has been holding their Foundation Meatball 
Fund Raiser in January, which means any time is a good time to hold your Foundation Fund Raiser.  I purchased the first 
two tickets and unfortunately we were unable to attend, but I did get some reports. 

So often someone will come up with a good idea and not pass it on ŀƴŘ ±ŀǊŘŜƴ ŎŀƳŜ ǳǇ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ά²ƘŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜȅ 
bƻǿέ ƛƴ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΦ  ¢ǿƻ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ {ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇ wŜŎƛǇƛŜƴǘǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŀǎƪŜŘ ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ ǘŀƭƪ ƻƴ ǿƘŀǘ ŘƛǊŜŎǘƛƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎŀǊŜŜǊ ƘŀŘ ǘŀƪŜƴ ǎƛƴŎŜ 
receiving their Scholarship  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A great majority of our Canadian Lodges have had, over the years, a child, grandchild or even a great- grandchild 

that has been the recipient of a scholarship.  Invite them to your regular meeting or even a special event, ask them to 

speak on their career and their life since graduating. 

This does not have to be restricted to scholarship recipients.  Invite someone who has taken advantage of one of 

the Cultural Grants they have applied for and how it has helped to improve their skills 

 

  

 

I hope you observed the last Foundation News and noted the 
Rosemalling that separated the articles.  This issue I have chosen 
Hardangersom, which is my first love.  This was done with the 
intention to inspire you to take advantage of the Grants YOUR 
Foundation offers you to learn and to expand on your Norwegian 
Cultural Skills.  District No 7 has a Resource Book that lists names of 
instructors willing to teach these Norwegian skills.  I am sure District 
No. 4 has a list of Instructors, simply άW¦{¢ !{YέΦ                    Thelma Lysne  
 

 

VARDEN LODGE NO. 07/19 FOUNDATION FUNDRAISER 

 

Haley Mosdell (2012) updating the audience with her 
career choice while Rebekkah Stainton (1996) waits 
for her turn to review the profession she chose to 
follow. 

 
This picture looks like Foundation Director, Bruce Strang 
and International Vice President, Ron Stubbing are sharing 
a joke but in reality Bruce is presenting Ron with his 
Platinum Pin for donations to the Foundation over 
$2,000.00 
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 A Rondane Lodge 7/71 member, Jamie Witso, was a partner in a Cruise ship franchise.  In a casual conversation 
with friends Bjorg and Egil Lindquist mentioned going on a special event cruise for a small travel group of members from 
Rondane. 

The ship selected was the Norwegian Wind with a destination of Alaska.  The schedule fitted the 17de Mai event 
perfectly.  Jamie made arrangements for 20 cabins. 

A meeting was held with some of the Rondane Lodge members in early 1997, the idea was presented.  Jamie was 
very apprehensive about the commitment of 20 cabins.  By the end of the evening all 20 cabins were reserved.  A week 
later another ten had been requested.  An arrangement was made between Norwegian Cruise Line and Jamie to sell as 
many as she could. 

This started out as a Rondane Lodge project.  The Sons of Norway Foundation in Canada came into the picture 
and it was determined that a portion of the ticket price would go to our Foundation and each ticket holder would be issued 
ŀ /ƘŀǊƛǘŀōƭŜ ¢ŀȄ wŜŎŜƛǇǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŘƻƴŀǘŜŘ ŀƳƻǳƴǘΦ  WŀƳƛŜ ƳŀŘŜ ŀ άōǳƭƪέ Řƻƴŀǘƛƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴ DŜƴŜǊŀƭ CǳƴŘΦ 

This event was a win/win situation for the Foundation in Canada.  There were 150 cabins sold to 325 people from 
Canada, Norway and Washington State.   

Arrangement were made to visit with Lodge members from Petersburg and Juneau, Alaska 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

²IhΩ{ ¢I9 a!b /!wwLbD ¢I9 bhw²9DL!b FLAG?  

THE PARADE 4 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GATHERING THE BUNADS 

 

This picture was inserted to show there were many 
other experiences off the ship.  I somehow got brave 
enough to take a helicopter ride for the first time to the ice 
fields.  It was an experience I will never forget. 

Thelma (Morisset) Lysne 

 

BUNADS ON DISPLAY 
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tƭŜŀǎŜ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ά¸ƻǳǊ CƻǳƴŘŀǘƛƻƴ 
bŜǿǎέ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ [ƻŘƎŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻƴ ȅƻǳǊ 
email lists. 
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